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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Jeremy A. Smith [jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2010 2:26 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: 6211 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, CA Case # 0127

Paresh 
 
Good afternoon, I wanted to send you a quick email updating you with the status of the work at the subject property.  The 
October 22, 2009 approval letter for the feasibility study work issued a February 19, 2010 due date for the feasibility letter. 
Unfortunately we have not been able to complete the work by that due date, however, the bulk of the field work has been 
completed.  Offsite wells MW-7 through MW-10 have been installed and were developed last week.  Tomorrow (Tuesday 
23rd) we plan to sample each of the wells along with the entire monitoring well network in order to complete the 1st 
semester 2010 groundwater monitoring event.  We were also able to install each of the 5 soil gas probes at the site, so we 
ready to begin field work for the pilot study in the next several weeks, after which we will be able to issue the pilot study 
report.  Therefore, AEI would like to request a 60 day extension for the submittal of the Feasibility Study Report.  We are 
hopeful to issue the report before 60 days (April 19, 2010) however would request your concurrence with the 60 day 
extension.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning the completed work, upcoming work, or 
extension request. 
 
Regards 
 
Jeremy Smith, REA II 
Senior Project Manager 
AEI Consultants 
2500 Camino Diablo 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 
  
p. 925-746-6028 
c. 925-595-3156 
f.  925-746-6099 
www.aeiconsultants.com 
 


